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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

It is hard to believe that we’ve got to the end of the first half term! We would like to begin by 

saying how proud we are of the children. Coming into a new school, meeting new staff and 

building new friendships is something that takes a great deal of courage. We are so impressed by 

how the children have been this term and how quickly they have settled into their new classes.  

 

 

We would also like to say thank you to all of you for all your support this half term. We feel lucky to 

have such supportive parents and carers, and we look forward to many more opportunities for 

you to come into school and share in your children’s learning journey. Many thanks for your 

generous contributions for our Harvest festival. We hope you enjoy our Harvest festival song that 

you can see on our Twitter or Facebook pages. The children worked very hard to learn the song 

and I am sure you will agree, they gave a fantastic performance! 

 

 

Just a reminder, school will reopen on Tuesday 1st November so we look forward to seeing you all 

then. We hope you have a safe and lovely half-term break. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Miss Hart 

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

A Message from Mrs Ellis 

I would like to wish you a lovely half-term break. Thank you for all your well wishes. I’m 

happy to report that following my appendix removal operation on the 1st of October, I am 

now well on the way to a full recovery! I am very much looking forward to seeing you all 

again on my return after half-term. 

Kind wishes, 

 


